
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov

Web Site: www.ct.gov/csc 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

April 27, 2020 

Alex Murshteyn 

Site Acquisition Consultant 

Centerline Communications, LLC 

750 West Center Street, Suite 301 

West Bridgewater, MA  02379-1518 

RE: EM-VER-023-191114 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to modify an 

existing telecommunications facility located at 14 Canton Springs Road, Canton, Connecticut. 

Dear Mr. Murshteyn: 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) received a notice of completion of construction for the above-

referenced facility on April 21, 2020. Thank you for providing this information. 

The Council approved the above referenced request for exempt modification in a Decision Letter dated 

December 9, 2019 (enclosed) with the following conditions: 

1. Prior to Verizon’s antenna installation, the antenna mount modifications shall be installed in

accordance with the Mount Analysis, prepared by Trylon dated August 30, 2019 and stamped and

signed by Cliff Abernathy; and

2. Within 45 days following completion of the equipment installation, Verizon shall provide

documentation certified by a Professional Engineer that its installation complied with the Mount

Analysis.

The completion notice does not contain documentation certified by a Professional Engineer that Verizon’s 

installation is in compliance with the Mount Analysis mentioned above. 

Therefore, the completion notice is not in compliance with the conditions of approval at this time. 

The Council recommends that Verizon provide the above referenced documentation on or before May 27, 

2020.  If additional time is needed to gather the requested information, please submit a written request for 

an extension of time prior to May 27, 2020. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

at 860-827-2951. 

Sincerely, 

s/Melanie Bachman 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

MAB//IN/laf 

Enclosure 

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov






Alex Murshteyn 
Site Acquisition Consultant 

750 West Center St, Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA 02379 

Work: 508-821-0159 
amurshteyn@clinellc.com 

April 21, 2020 

Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 

RE: EM-VER-023-191114 – 14 Canton Springs Road, Connecticut 
EM-VER-084-190114 – 203 Research Drive, Milford, Connecticut 

Completion of Construction Activity 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated with 
the above-referenced Cello Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless telecommunications facilities has been 
completed. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these facilities, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Murshteyn 

Copy to: 
Peter Fales 

mailto:amurshteyn@clinellc.com



